
  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

State Road (SR) 414 
(Maitland Boulevard) 

FPID: 424217-1-52-01 PUBLIC MEETING June 23, 2015 

Public Information Meeting 

Date: Tuesday, June 23, 2015 

Time: 5:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. 

Location: Maitland City Hall 
 City Council Chambers 
 1776 Independence Lane 
 Maitland, FL 32751 

A public meeting is being held to describe and illustrate planned improvements on SR 414 (Maitland Boulevard) 
from east of Interstate 4 to east of County Road (CR) 427 (Maitland Avenue) in Maitland.   The meeting will 
follow an open house format where you are able to review project documents and discuss the project with staff 
members.  The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) encourages your participation and welcomes your 
comments on this transportation improvement project. 

This project includes the inside-widening of SR 414 (Maitland Boulevard) from the existing four-lane suburban 
facility to an urban six-lane facility for the limits noted above. The ultimate roadway will be primarily a divided 
urban six-lane roadway with three lanes in each direction separated by a raised median. Sidewalks will be 
continuous on both sides. Full signalized median openings will be maintained at both Maitland Avenue and 
Maitland Concourse.  A new median opening will be constructed between Maitland Concourse and Maitland 
Avenue. The existing median opening at Lake Faith Villas will be converted to a directional opening.  
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Contact Information: 

Ms. Sarah Van Gundy 
Project Manager 

FDOT-D5 
719 S. Woodland Blvd. 

MS 2-542, SVG 
DeLand, Florida 32720 
Phone:  (386) 943-5551 

 
Email: 

sarah.vangundy@dot.state.fl.us 

Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, 
national origin, age, sex, religion, disability or family status.   

Persons who require special accommodations under the 
Americans with Disabilities Act or persons who require 
translation services (free of charge) should contact Ms. Sara 
Farrell with KCG Inc. at (407) 898-7858, or via email at 
slfarrell@kcgcorp.com at least seven days prior to the meeting.  If 
you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact us by using 
the Florida Relay Service, 1-800-955-8771 (TDD) or 1-800-955-8770 
(Voice). 

Written comments may be submitted at this meeting, by mail, or 
via email. 
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